Statement on Distribution Price Control — SP Distribution and SP Manweb

As from March 2010 we are no longer publishing a statement of the estimated distribution
price control under- or over-recovery for SP Distribution and SP Manweb on this website.
This is because a 5 yearly updated set of projections of price-controlled revenue and its
components for each Distribution Network Operator is now published on the “DCUSA”
(Distribution Connection and Use of System Agreement) website, along with the
assumptions made in providing the figures.

These figures can be found by following the links on the DCUSA home page (www.
dcusa.co.uk) to “DNO cost information”.



